
From: Robert Cruickshank <rcruickshank@ridgewoodcapital.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 11:03 AM 
To: Comments <comments@fundserv.com> 
Subject: RE: Proposed changes to Fundserv fees—member comment period open until May 21 
 
Good morning, 
 
I understand the need to increase fees, but feel the percentage change increase in the fees is excessive. 
It far exceeds the rate of inflation, wage growth, etc. 
 
Robert 
 
 
Robert Cruickshank, CFA, CIM 
Vice President 
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